To: Dustin Anderson — Town Manager

From: Stephen Gunty — Director of Public Works
Meeting: February 1, 2021
Re: Purchase New 2021 Pickup Truck for Street Division

Munster Public Works seeks to purchase one new 2021 Pickup Truck to replace one in the
Street Division fleet (#316 - 2011 Chevy 2500 Pickup Truck) which is scheduled for replacement. Unit #316

is on the 5-year Street Division Capital Improvement Plan.

Separate prices with trade-in credit, below as follows:

Sutton Ford, Madison, IL

Trade in Unit #316 $ 12,500.00
Total $33,764.86

Bosak Ford, Burns Harbor, IN

Trade in Unit #316 $ 11,000.00
Total $ 36,860.00

Garber Chevrolet, Highland, IN

Trade in Unit #316 $ 8.,000.00
Total $ 42,147.25

Budget Note: Funding will be from the 2017 and 2018 G.O. Bond proceeds.

Recommendation: By motion and voice vote, approve (1) 2021 Ford Pickup Truck purchase for a net

price after trade-in of $33,764.86 from Sutton Ford to replace Unit #316.
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